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KEEP-ON WALKIN!  ~ LIFEWALK 2020
continues until May 31st!

HELPING WOMEN AND BABIES!
https://muskegonpregnancyservices.org/events

We were unable to publish 

this information in time!

 A donation to this cause 

would be helpful.

Pincrest Bar & Lanes Corner 
Update

Dear Friends and Neighbors,
Like so many others, we are facing unique 

decisions around what our plans are as we move 
into the summer months.  Our business is geared 
to promote social interaction, and we are working 
to determine what things will need to change in 
order to resume our activities with safety of our 
customers and staff in mind.  

This summer we plan to take advantage of 
our large south yard area.  Local entertainers will 
be joining us on Sundays from 4-7pm for outdoor 
concerts every weekend through the end of 
August.  Seems like a great way to be social while 
maintaining your personal space.  Bring a bag chair 
and enjoy your favorite drink on the lawn with us 
while we start a new tradition!

Pincrest Bar & Lanes has been a fixture in our 
town for almost 70 years.  With your help, we will 
SURVIVE, REVIVE and THRIVE.  We encourage 
you to shop local and give back to the businesses 
who have so generously contributed to our 
community.  Let’s take care of each other.    

Stay well, stay safe, and we’ll see you at the 
corner!  Aimee & Tom Johnson

COVID Memories
When this is over,

may we never again
take for granted

A handshake with a stranger
Full shelves at the store

Conversations with neighbors
A crowded theatre
Friday night out

The taste of communion
A routine checkup

The school rush each morning
Coffee with a friend
The stadium roaring

Each deep breath
A boring Tuesday

Life itself.
 When this ends,

may we find
that we have become
more like the people

we wanted to be
we were called to be  

we hoped to be
and may we stay  
that way -- better

for each other
because of the worst.

 Laura Kelly Fanucci

Cowboy Jim, Pat & Dale Carr
Cowboy Jim‘s Jamboree
Submitted by Diane Campbell
 Cowboy Jim’s Jamboree was started back 
in the first few months of 2011. It came about 
from Dale & Pat Carr and Jim talking over some 
coffee.   His coin shop used to be a church so it had 
a stage in it all ready. Dale & wife Pat Carr used 
to have a band that traveled around and put on 
shows. They thought this would be a good place 
to entertain. So it was SENIORS entertaining 
SENIORS.   
 Dale could play almost every string instrument 
there was. When Cowboy Jim’s health got bad, he 
knew he was dieing. A little over four years ago he 
asked his sister & brother-in-law, Cathy & Ellery 
Chandler, to keep the business open to keep the 
jam going. We had about 20 to 25 different singers 
or people playing instruments at that time coming 
in every week. So Ellery & Cathy Chandler has 
kept it going. 
 The Jam has been in session on Wednesdays 
from 12 noon to 3:00 p.m.. A charge of $4 is collected 
to come in and hear some good ol’ Country Music. 
Since March 2019, they have started a Saturday 
night show from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m.. We have lost 
some entertainers, but we have gotten some new 
ones, also.   


